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Parent/Carer Consultations 
We had a very good turn-out for parent/carer teacher meetings this week. I hope you 
enjoyed seeing your child's workbooks and found the information shared useful. 
                                                                                                              
PTFA AGM 
Many thanks to those parents who attended the PTFA AGM on Thursday morning.   The 
PTFA have raised a fantastic amount of funding for our school and this money continues 
to be vital as school budgets are reduced.  Members of the PTFA were delighted to 
receive thank you cards from classes who thoroughly enjoyed the recent Anti-bullying 
performance at school which was fully funded by the PTFA.   
I am pleased to say that Mrs Rosen has agreed to continue as Chair, Mr Wiltsher has 
agreed to continue as Treasurer and Mrs Jaenicke has stepped into the role of Secretary.   
If you would like to be involved in our PTFA, volunteers are always welcomed so if you 
are able to help, please come forward.   
Please support the PTFA in their forthcoming Christmas fundraising events.  
 

Love in a Box 
Thank you also to families who have once again supported this Christmas-time charity. 
 

Children in Need 
The children all made a huge effort with their sportswear and Pudsey bear accessories 
today in support of the BBC Children in Need appeal. Everyone enjoyed taking part in the 
live streamed ‘Big Morning Move’ with celebrity fitness guru Joe Wicks.  
By purchasing the wristbands and taking part in the ‘Big Morning Move’ I am pleased to 
say that the children have raised £255.90, thank you for your support. 
 

Christmas! 
The Christmas letter has been sent out today through the Parentmail Forms system.  
Please ensure you read this carefully, make a note of the important dates on your 
calendar and respond by the deadline, 2nd December 2019.   A copy of the Whole School 
Meals Christmas menu is attached to this parentmail.  
 

Helen Comfort                         
 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

  
w/e 15th November 2019  
 

Class 1 – Jack 
Class 2 – Reuben W. 
Class 3 – George 
Class 4 – Flora 
Class 5 – Max 
Class 6 -  Madeleine 
                                                                                                      

 
 

                            
                  
w/e 15th November 2019 
Class R – 98.7%         
Class 1 – 98.9% 
Class 2 – 94.5%          
Class 3 – 94.6% 
Class 4 – 100%           
Class 5 – 96% 
Class 6 – 93.2%        
Whole school – 96.5% 
 

Attendance 

 
 

Week commencing 18th November 2019  
Wednesday, 20th November –Class 1 Welly Walk 
                                                    - Reception Class Mathematics Meeting and Workshop for parents at 2:00pm  
Thursday, 21st November – Class 3 trip 
                                               – 3pm PTFA Christmas Disco Tickets on Sale in the gazebo 
Friday, 22nd November – PTFA Mufti Day (Children’s Tombola) 
                                            -Class 5 Family Assembly 
                                            -3pm PTFA Christmas Disco Tickets on Sale in the gazebo 
                                          
 

 

 

The Week Ahead! 

Star Awards 
 

   Lunch Menu:  Week 2 

 

 

 

 

                           

                                                                  
 
 
 
Applications are now open for 
Reception Class September 2020.  
If you have a child born between 
1st September 2015 and 31st 
August 2016 you can apply online 
for a place through the Kent 
County Council website:- 
www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-

children/schools/school-
places/primary-school-places 

Applications close on 15th January 
2020.  Families are welcome to 
make an appointment to view any 
time.  Please spread the word to 
anyone you know. 

 

Year R applications –  
September 2020 

 

 
 

 
The disco will take place on 
Friday, 29th November.  There 
will be two sessions to the disco:- 

 

Classes R, 1 and 2 
3.15pm – 4.15pm 

and 
Classes 3, 4, 5 & 6 
4.20pm – 5.30pm 

 

Tickets are £3.00 per child and 
include a drink and a small snack. 

Tickets will be available to 
purchase from the Gazebo from 
3pm on the following days only:- 

 

Thursday, 21st November 
Friday, 22nd November 

Monday, 25th November 
 

If you are unable to be at the 
gazebo, please let the office have 
your child's details and money by 

the morning of Monday, 25th 
November. 

 

 

PTFA Christmas Disco 

 

 
 
The children may 
come to school on 
Friday, 22nd 
November wearing 
non-uniform in 
exchange for a prize 
for the children’s 
tombola stall for the 
PTFA Christmas Fayre.  

 

PTFA Mufti Day 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=cFTqWCRa&id=5CA28BBEFBAA8DA0A419043CC148F15009E9D8B3&thid=OIP.cFTqWCRaJfgABXeXNOaJ3wHaIQ&mediaurl=http%3a%2f%2fkeyassets-p2.timeincuk.net%2fwp%2fprod%2fwp-content%2fuploads%2fsites%2f42%2f2007%2f11%2fpudsey_0.jpg&exph=3420&expw=3068&q=pudsey&simid=608053164302929874&selectedIndex=4
http://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/
http://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/

